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Town of Henniker 

Athletics Committee Meeting 

Monday, March 16, 2020 

The Grange 

 

Members Present: Chair of the Committee, Jarrod Brooks; Softball Director, Erich Adler; 
Baseball Director, Dave DeCew; Uniform Director, Jaime Weston;  Soccer Preschool-2 Director 
Colleen Gagnon; IT Director, Heather Jones; Finance Director, Chris Woodbury;  Selectman 
Representative, Peter Flynn   

Members Excused: Jared Ward, Jonathan Korbet  

Recording Secretary: Colleen Gagnon  

  

1. Call to Order: 

Jarrod Brooks called the meeting to order at 7:05pm 

 

 

2. Discussion: 

Jarrod Brooks would like to have a short meeting to talk about a COVID-19 plan for Henniker 

Youth Athletics. 

 

Jarrod Brooks suggested that HYA put a statement on Facebook and send out an email out to all 

HYA participants to let all families and coaches know the steps that Hennkier Youth Athletics is 

taking to keep us all safe and healthy during these unprecedented times.  The committee agreed. 

 

The committee discussed the information that that a statement should include. 

All HYA sports seasons are suspended until further notice. 

HYA will be monitoring all affiliated leagues closely and when decisions are made HYA will 

keep the Henniker community up to date. 

 

Erich Adler read the WAC email regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and the committee 

discussed it. 

 

Jarrod Brooks will draft an email regarding COVID-19 and send it out to all HYA families, 

players and coaches and get it posted on FB. 

 

If there is no Baseball/T-ball/Softball season the payments that have been made will be 

transferred over to soccer if possible.  At this time no refunds are being given. 

 

Colleen Gagnon and Jared Ward will get soccer registration dates to Heather Jones for opening 

soccer registration in June. 

 

3. Meeting adorned at 7:20pm. 
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